Consultation Response from: Safer Suffolk Partnership Board

Provided By: Amanda Jones, Vice Chair

Date received: 6 February 2013

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for sharing an early draft of the plan with Cllr Colin Spence Chair of Safer Suffolk Partnership Board at the meeting that took place in early January and I hope that some of the comments that were fed back at this point were helpful. It certainly seems as though they were taken into account in this subsequent draft I am sure that you will receive many comments from partners and stakeholders who are also represented on the Safer Suffolk Partnership Board however I wanted to feedback that I considered that the plan strongly reflects the priorities of the Safer Suffolk Partnership Board.

As you are aware the Board agreed its priorities for 2013 / 14 would be:

- Tackling Anti-Social Behaviour
- Creating a Safer Night Time Economy
- Integrated Offender Management
- Domestic Abuse
- Sexual Exploitation
- Tackling Substance Misuse

It is intended that the Board will explore in more detail over the next couple of meetings the actions that will be needed to achieve these priorities and we look forward to your input into this.

I understand that you also intend to develop action plans to support the delivery of your priorities and would be keen for the Board and its partners to be involved in developing these as appropriate.

The Board looks forward to hearing how your draft plan and the commissioning arrangements are developing at its next meeting on 5<sup>th</sup> March 2013.